We support increasing or eliminating caps on bond trades reported to TRACE. This would increase
transparency and reduce costs to investors.

Arthur J. Canter, CPA/PFS, CFP’
Investment Advisory Professionals, LLC
400 S. Dixie Hwy., Ste 322

Boca Raton, FL 33432

(561)391-4477

(561)391-8232 (fax)

art@iapllc.com



